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Can you believe it’s already November?!!   
The first quarter is over and Fall is upon us.  We will hold our 2nd PTA meeting on November 2nd @8am 
in the cafeteria.  We look forward to seeing you!  

 

Holiday Craft Fair will be   
November 16th from 3 - 4:30pm. 

Thursday, November 8th  is the deadline for 
returning the form if your child plans to participate 

in the fair and sell their holiday crafts or 
homemade treats. A form went home in October. 

Extra forms will be available at the front desk.   
 
 
Thank you to all the students who entered 
into the Spirit wear T-shirt design contest. 
We will be voting on a final design at the 
November 2nd PTA meeting on November 
2nd.   
 

 
Friday, November 10th:       NO SCHOOL for  Parent-Teacher 

Conferences.The PTA hosts a Breakfast 
Potluck for teachers on Friday, November 
10th. There is no school that day but 
teachers and staff work because of 
Parent-Teacher Conferences. If you can 
bring a breakfast item, please sign-up at 
http://signup.com/go/qGvhdCF 
 
Items can be dropped off the day before or 

the morning of Friday, November 10th. 

Help us receive up to  $2000 per 
school year …  Bring in page 2 of your Amerigas propane invoice and 
deposit it  across from the front desk  .  The school receives a % of every 
invoice total that comes in!  If you are an Amerigas customer or know 
businesses that are; just have them save page 2 of their invoice  (Page 2 
contains no confidential information) .  The school will collect receipts all 
year and turn them in this spring.  

 
Follow us on Facebook  “PTA of 

Barbara R. Morgan 
Elementary”   for current 
updates and community 

happenings . 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

BOX TOPS!!!   
We have reached the end of 
our first submission period. 

A final count will be 
announced at the beginning 
of November.  You can still 
bring in your Box Tops for 

additional money for BRMES! 
 

 
5th and 6th Grade Ski 
Free Passport Program 
FYI…  Did you know that  5th 
and 6th graders get to ski or 
ride free at Idaho ski resort 
locations. 5th graders get 
three free days at all 18 

locations, and 6th graders 
get two free days at   16 

participating locations.  Go to 
http://skiidaho.us/  to enroll! 

 

http://signup.com/go/qGvhdCF
http://skiidaho.us/

